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The Beacon 

The next General Meeting is  on February 25, 2015.  See you there! 

 



 



 

Good  

of the  

Order 

 

 

If you are aware of a Knight who 
has passed away or is ill please 
call  Br. Tony at 780-458-0065  or 
email kofc@stalbertcouncil4742.ca 

 

 

    Obtain your Grocery Gift Cards  before or after Mass 
 

Remember that Grocery cards are available, and we are more dependant on our projects 
because of the  absence of  income from Casinos and Bingos.  Grocery Cards are availa-
ble at the back of the Church and at meetings.  You may contact Br. Gerry at 780-4597384 
or Br. Frank at 780-459-7941 

 

Watch the website for upcoming events! 

PANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTSPANCAKE BREAKFASTS    
    

Please remember that the first Sunday of every month is our Pancake Breakfast. 
Meet us downstairs after Mass for breakfast.  This is a good opportunity to meet 
new parishioners and old friends..  
 
We are in need of volunteers; with many hands we make light work!  The event  
must be set up, and while the servers are busy in the front, ongoing cleanup and 
work in the kitchen has to be done. This allows the work to be finished sooner after 
the event. 

 

    
Please remember that the next regular meeting was moved to February 25, 2015.Please remember that the next regular meeting was moved to February 25, 2015.Please remember that the next regular meeting was moved to February 25, 2015.Please remember that the next regular meeting was moved to February 25, 2015.    
 
Items for publication in the February Beacon should be submitted before February 11. 2015 



IRISH PARTY FUNDRAISER   
 
FRIDAY, MARCH 13, 2015  
 
     This year’s event will carry a different 

name. I think that “Hooly” might have 

sent the wrong message so the Committee 

will begin planning with a new name. I 

was disappointed that no one came for-

ward to assist with the planning, so upon 

discussion with the CWL, we will work 

together for this year’s event and split the 

profits at the end. I am presently negotiat-

ing with an Irish Band complete with tin 

whistle and other Irish music makers. 

This three-piece band is known in the Ed-

monton area and has received good re-

views. So it should be another great 

“party”.  

 

BUT!!! It will only be successful with 

your support by attending the activity. 

Fun and games, music and food...and all 

for our great causes. 

 
                                            Br. Gerry 

Buccini, Deputy Grand Knight 

Mardi GrasMardi GrasMardi GrasMardi Gras    
    
Mard Gras translates from French as Fat Tuesday.  The celebration goes back almost to 

Roman Times when people partied and filled themselves with meat and other foods prior 

to the Lenten season.  We are happy to bring the celebration to you on Friday, February 6, 

2015. 

 

Currently the Knights are behind others in purchasing tickets to the event.  Remember 

that Knights should support Knight events and that tickets must be purchased prior to the 

event. There is not much time left.  Tickets can be purchased at the pancake breakfast, the 

back of the church after mass or by contacting  Br. Gerry at 780-459-7384 or Br. Moe at 

780-459-9487.  We need to know how many people are attending.  The tickets can be 

held for pickup  and payment at the door. We must know by Tuesday. 


